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To Pittsfield Residents and Prospective Voters,
	My name is Adam J. Cote and my wife, Katie, and I have been residents and homeowners of Pittsfield for over seven years now. We have four children, with three currently enrolled in the Pittsfield school system and our fourth starting Kindergarten in 2025. 
	I was a financial advisor and a mortgage loan officer for over 18 combined years. This gives me the knowledge, professional expertise, and experience that has benefited the school board and will continue to benefit the school board. As of Summer of 2021, I transitioned out of secular employment and became the Senior Pastor at Merrimack Valley Church in Epsom NH which is an Assemblies of God affiliated church in good standing both as a pastor and as a church.
	As a current Pittsfield school board member, my desire is to continue being on the Pittsfield school board for at least another year term. With this prior experience on the school board, I have learned the processes, verbiage, documentation, and relationships that are vital to being a profitable board member, and I look forward to another year of growing in that maturity and expertise as a board member.
	My desire it to keep the PES and PMHS school open and active for the Pittsfield community. During my current term, I voted against closing PMHS and outsourcing our students to other districts, as I felt it was not financially advantageous and would also cause a detriment to the social aspects of this community. As an ending statement to my vote, I encouraged the community and the school administration to “give it a go.” To give these two schools 3-5 years of hard work and commitment, not just by the current school administration, but with the Pittsfield community as a whole. I believe that PES and PMHS are moving forward on the right track to sustainable improvement for years to come. 
	I believe, with your vote of confidence in me this term, that I can be a profitable and helpful school board member for the Pittsfield school district. Thank you for your consideration.



